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I'm mom and day care worker. I don't think that budget cuts for school is actually good way to
 run things.instead of cutting school budget how about you cut OCS budget. They take
 children away who are not actually getting abuse and leave children in the parents home who
 are. They give back children who come from drugs and adopt children out who was
 accidentally hurt by parent who did everything asked and more. OCS not for keeping family
 together if you watch rethinking foster care you understand the actual problem in state and
 around the world. Take kids out home does more damage emotional even if a child is really
 getting abuse neglected. All OCS care about is getting their paycheck not about safety and
 health and well-being of the child or children. It shouldn't be up to OCS what happened to the
 child and children because they don't care. Many times I have had report on family who were
 hurting their children and OCS never did anything. Other times I saw family hurt children
 hurt because the wrongful doing of the state because of accident. Accident happened no
 parent is perfect but lose your kids cause accidents is unreal. That problem we are facing in
 the future and in today world. Cut school money won't help the kids cut OCS money will help
 the children . please leave my name out but this is my point of view.
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